Mr. Chair and Members of the House Committee on Business and Labor:

We strongly oppose HB 2358.

Mandatory overtime will devastate Oregon's small and family run farms. It will drive agriculture out of Oregon and the state will lose
more than it thinks it will be gaining.

Please vote NO on HB 2358!

Respectfully,
Larry and Joan Sees
Beatty, OR



